
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE     17V757 

VIN: 

         Date:  December             2017 

Dear : 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 

Gulf Stream Coach, Inc. has decided that a defect which relates to vehicle safety exists in the Federal ID label 
installed on your Model Year 2018 Model GV19FMB and SV19FMB Travel Trailer. 

Problem Description: 

On certain 2018 model 19FMB [GV] Gulf Breeze and [SG] Geo Travel trailers manufactured by Gulf Stream Coach, 
Inc. (“Gulf Stream”) the Recreational Vehicle Data Sheet. (Certification Weight Label) does not contain the correct 
information with regards to the number of axles installed on the trailer. 

Consequence: 

There is no safety risk contributed to this Recall with regards to the information within the applied Federal Weight 
Label with regards to GAWR Front Axle, Tire, Rim Size and Recommended Tire Pressure. The error as stated shows 
Duplicate information on the incorrect labels as applied to the “Rear Axle” which is not available on this model. 

Remedy: 

A correct new label is enclosed to replace the original label. To install the new label, make sure the original label is 
removed from the vehicle, and then ensure that the area is clean and dry to promote adequate adhesion of the 
new replacement label. Remove the label backer exposing the adhesive backed label and put in place with applied 
pressure. Once label is installed, please return the enclosed postage paid card to complete this process.  

What if you no longer own the 2018 19FMB [GV] Gulf Breeze/ [SV] Geo travel trailer: 

If you no longer own the identified above as being part of this Recall, please forward the new owner information to 
Gulf Stream at PO Box 1005 Nappanee, Indiana 46550, by completing the enclosed postage paid card so that Gulf 
Stream can contact the new owner and provide the replacement label.  

Who should you contact if you have further questions or concerns? 

If you experience any difficulties in completing the label replacement installation, please contact Gulf Stream toll-
free (800) 289-8787.  If you are the lessor of this, 2018 19FMB [GV] Gulf Breeze/ [SV] Geo travel trailer please 
forward a copy of this notice to the lessee within ten days to comply with federal regulations.   

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Gulf Stream through our website at 
towtech@gulfstreamcoach.com  or call toll-free (800) 289-8787.   

If after having attempted to take advantage of this recall you believe you have not been able to replace the original 
label without charge and within a reasonable amount of time, you may submit a complaint to the Administrator, 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey Ave., S.E., Washington, D.C., 20590; or call the 
Vehicle Safety Hotline toll-free (888) 327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); or go to http://www.safercar.gov. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this safety recall may cause, please know that your safety is our first concern.  

Sincerely, 

Gulf Stream Coach, Inc.   




